
  

Newsletter September 2013 
 
 

Rhebergen Composites BV 
Ms. van Riemsdijkweg 7 
1033 RC Amsterdam 
The Netherlands 
T +31 (0)20 4933755 
F +31 (0)20 4933756 

info@composieten.com 

 

    
 

 

New facility in Wormerveer as of January 2014 
Rhebergen Composites signed for a new location  

with more options. The new facility is a large,  

modern, free-standing production hall including  

an office, built out of high-quality materials. The  

hall offers space for all necessary production  

procedures, has two overhead cranes and a  

separate grinding bay that can also be used  

for painting. The facility features  

big overhead doors to easily  

move big projects and connects at  

500 meters distance to the waterway system.  

The new facility offers the right high-graded options to match  

the industry we work in and our focus: turnkey delivery from development, design and engineering to 

construction, painting, transport and mounting. In December this year the move will start in phases in  

order to be operating at the new address per January 2014. The official opening of Rhebergen Composites  

in Wormerveer follows in March. 

 

 

Host of Yacht Valley Tour March  Celestial teapot delivered   
In March 2014 HISWA Holland Yachting Group   For the municipality of Utrecht, the Netherlands,  
will organise its approximately fifteenth Yacht   Rhebergen Composites produced a giant teapot as 
Valley Tour for Project & Purchasing Managers of  part of the art exhibition Call of the Mall. In June 
yards around the world. Rhebergen Composites   the teapot was placed on top of the shopping mall 
will host the opening evening and welcome the   Hoog Catharijne in het middle of the city, where it 
international guests and members of the group.   will be situated for at least the next 2,5 years 
This event is an excellent chance to show the new   Transport and mounting of the teapot gained a lot 
facility in Wormerveer.     of interest by the press.  Link to video (in Dutch)

For Rhebergen Composites the teapot was a 
special project. 
  

   Upcoming shows
 25-27 September our Sales &  

 Technical Director Thomas Thon  

 will be at the Monaco Yacht Show  

 and available for meetings.  

 At METS in November we will have  

 a booth in the SuperYacht Pavilion  

 again: visit us at 10.205.  

 It will be a pleasure to see you! 

           Member 

              

 
 

Rhebergen Composites is a specialist in custom made turnkey solutions in marine composites and especially in the superyacht industry. 

http://www.rtvutrecht.nl/nieuws/1013911/theepot-op-dak-van-hoog-catharijne-gezet.html
http://www.linkedin.com/company/rhebergen-composites-bv
https://www.facebook.com/rhebergencompos
https://twitter.com/RhebergenCompos
http://www.youtube.com/user/RhebergenComposites
http://www.monacoyachtshow.com
http://www.metstrade.com/

